
The Clarion City Council met Thursday, February 18, 2021 at 4:30pm in Council Chambers for a budget 

workshop.  Present were Mayor Duane Asbe, Council members Shayne Hennigar, Dave Maxheimer, Jim 

Williams (arriving later), Andy Young, and Dan Hennigar.  Also present were City Administrator Clint 

Middleton, Public Works Director Jon DeVries, Police Chief Steve Terhark, Librarian Linda Lloyd and 

Ambulance Director Jen Littlejohn. 

Mayor Asbe called the meeting to order and moved into the budget workshop.  The Council reviewed 

the proposed FY22 budgets for several funds in departments managed by Lloyd, Littlejohn, DeVries, and 

TerHark.  Discussions were made with no action taken.  

Motion by Young, seconded by D Hennigar to adjourn, all ayes approved. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Clint Middleton 

City Administrator/Clerk 

 

 

 

_____________________________________                     ____________________________________ 

Jordan Cook, City Administrator     Duane Asbe, Mayor 

 


